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Senator Nozzolio helps dedicate the new playground at the

Canandaigua Primary School
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Canandaigua- I recently had the opportunity to join Canandaigua school officials and

children at the Canandaigua Primary School Playground for the dedication of the new

playground.

Pictured with the school children left to right are: Bridget Harris, Assistant Principal of

Canandaigua Primary School; John LaFave, Principal of Canandaigua Primary School;

Senator Mike Nozzolio; Lynne Erdle, Superintendent of Canandaigua City School District;



and John Polimeni, Board Member at Canandaigua City School District.

 


